Summary of New Heights Elementary
Parent Involvement Plan

The 2017-2018 Parent Involvement Policy (PIP) for New Heights Elementary states:
Our school Compact and Parent Involvement Plan is jointly developed by parents and other stake holders. In an effort to build the capacity of our parents we will offer Title I Annual Meeting, Breakfast and Books, FSA Information Night, Science Fair and Wellness Expo,  Ready, Set, Kindergarten,  Math Night, Read Across America Day, and Spring into the Future.   Additionally, our staff will build their capacity by participating in Building Bridges, and Restorative Practices, in order to create an atmosphere that is conducive to parental involvement and highest student achievement.
Each year we review our Compact and Parent Involvement Plan, parent input is essential to this process. We offer flexible meeting times by having more morning and early afternoon events, in an effort to reach as many parents as possible. 
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Our Title I Annual Parent Meeting was held on October 18, 2017. During this meeting we discussed the Parent’s Right to Know, What is Title I, the budget, and the importance of parental involvement, curriculum and assessments. We will communicate with parents via student agenda books, postings on school marquee, monthly newsletters, school website, connect-ed messages.  We will make every reasonable effort to provide our parents with information in an understandable language and format. Our complete Parent Involvement Plan (PIP) is located on our website http://www.pcsb.org/newheights-es, at our Title I Parent Station, and you may request a complete copy by contacting Lisa Austin, Principal.


